
Sent: 24 May 2419 14:22 
To: Nhsbsa.eibss (NHS BUSINESS SERVICES AUTHORITY) 
Subject: Re: Peter Burner's letter concerning hospital appointment for liver procedure 

Hy Chris 
Thank you for your reply concerning financial help with cost of hospital stay starting on 

the in the 16/6/19, 
It's difficult to say how much financial help will be needed as we don't know at this stage how 
many days I will be in or if there may be complications due to my existing cirrhosis,I will outline 
some of what may be needed, 
Taxis to and from hospital for me, 
Taxis to visit me for my wife, 
Possibly hotel accommodation,for my wife, 
Sustenance for my wife whilst at the hospital, 
Also any additional payment you would make for the recovery period, 
There will also be more expense for me for things I will need for my stay as an impatient. 
I would estimate hotel cost to be approx £90 per night, 
I don't know how this works but if you would like to award an amount based on the information 
above,then that's fine , 

Thanks for the positive reply and your understanding in this matter. 
Peter Burney 7842 

Sent from my iPad 

On 24 May 2019, at 10:31 am, Nhsbsa.eibss (NHS BUSINESS SERVICES AUTHORITY) 
<nhsbsa.eibss a.nhs.net> wrote: 

Dear Pete 

Thank you for your call and email to us. 

Further to our call, it is possible that we can assist you and your wife with travel and 
accommodation costs whilst you are in hospital. 

In order to allow us to look further into this, please could you provide some information 
by reply to this email about any travel and accommodation arrangements you may 
require. If you can provide as much information as possible this will allow us to look into 
how we can best support you during this time. 

Kind regards 

Chris Boddy 
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